
Weekly message from GVC
May 28, 2020

 MORE MONEY FOR ROADS--$55 MILLION: The tentative budget 
recently approved by the Board of Supervisors includes $18 million 
more in road money than was allocated in our present County fiscal 
year. Additional money means more roads will be repaired in a shorter 
period of time. However, don’t take this money to the bank yet. The 
County does not yet know the full financial impact COVID-19 will have 
on County income although the Board of Supervisors did its best to 
estimate that impact. The Council’s Road Prioritization Committee 
submitted its road list just as everything was shutting down. The 
County just released its tentative list of roads to be repaired in the 
2021 fiscal year. For Green Valley--Local: All of Villages of GV, 
including Via Alamos; Desert Meadows III; GV Foothills; GVCountry 
Club Vistas and Paseo Seco. Arterials and Collectors: Camino del Sol 
from Calle Tres to Via del Pulpo; Camino del Sol from Calle de la 
Adelfa to Desert Jewel Loop; La Canada from Esperanza to Apero. 
Remember, this could change depending on real funding ability and 
the discussions among the members of the Transportation Advisory 
Committee.


